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DRESS EXPECTATIONS

At this time of the year when the days warm up, summer clothing emerges and at times, staff and
students need reminders about what constitutes appropriate clothing in a learning environment. This
information is not new as it is clearly outlined in our student planners each year. We recognize that

many students dress themselves and parents may not be aware of what their child is wearing, especially
if they are already at work.

Here are some general guidelines and reminders:

e Tops should cover the stomach area; no short, skimpy tops

e No shoulderless or off the shoulder tops or dresses, no spaghetti straps, bra or camisole straps
visible

e No other undergarments visible (short shorts)

e Shorts should be mid-thigh length, not undergarment length (especially grade 4-7)

e Clothing should be free of alcohol or drug references and images; no other inappropriate
wording or pictures

e Flipflops are unsafe footwear for outside

e Hats and hoods are not worn in school.

When in doubt, keep beachwear for the beach. We try to maintain a respectful learning environment
and clothing is an important part of it. Thank-you for your help with this.
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Principal



